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Craig Burton is Executive Director of the Association for Accessible Medicine’s
Biosimilars Council. Craig is responsible for building strategic partnerships with
patient advocacy groups and advocating for patient-focused reforms that promote
biosimilar adoption. Craig has more than 20 years of health policy experience,
understanding issues from a legislative, regulatory, and business market dynamic
perspective. Mr. Burton can speak to the challenges of reimbursement and
formulary placement in the Medicare Parts B & D markets, the hurdles biosimilars
face in development, and to potential solutions to help incentivize further
biosimilar adoption.



